
Hanna Woods Elementary PTO Meeting 

Tuesday, May 20, 2025 

I. Welcome – Denise Boewer-President 

• End of Year Re-Cap 
o Fundraising down, but went well 

• City II Game Update 
o Raised $375 with 75 tickets sold 

• Summer Meeting 
o 6/17 & 8/5 

• Spiritwear full ($5 t-shirts/$10 sweatshirts)-Purchase through Membership Toolkit, distribute at 
Field Day 

• Membership Toolkit renewed for another year-will work on making better use of it. 
II. Principal Report Dr. Schewe/Dr. Rebert 

• We have 5.5 days left of school.  

• NWEA test scores were awesome!! 
III. Treasurer Report – Jeff Ludwig 

• Treasurer’s Report is attached. 

• End of year expenses.  
VI. VP of Fundraising Report – Afton Fendelman/Brandy Drago 

• Nothing new! Will work on ideas over the summer. 
VII. VP of Faculty/Staff/Family Support Report – Patricia Hessenflow/Lauren Walker 

• Book Fair Update 

• $1767 cash profit. Have $3000 scholastic dollars left to spend. 

• Can discuss a BOGO fair possibly for Tiger Boutique. 

• Teacher Appreciation Week was huge success!  

• Lunch Hero Day, Bus Driver Day, Nurse Appreciation and Administrative Professionals were also 
celebrated. 

VII. VP of Parent Volunteers Report – Mallory Prost/Amelia Forbis 

•  
VIII. Boy Scout Update-Jim Ott 

•  
IX. Old Business: 

•  
X. New Business: 

• Summer Meeting on 6/17 & 8/5 
VIII. Non-Board Attendance 

•  
 

 


